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CONTRACTORS BOARD INVITES CONTRACTORS TO PARTICIPATE IN NEW 
LICENSED CONTRACTOR ASSISTANCE PROGRAM  

LAS VEGAS and RENO, NEV. – The Nevada State Contractors Board is launching a new online Licensed 

Contractors Assistance Program beginning May 16 at 10:00AM following the Business Assistance Program.  

The program will run every third Tuesday via Zoom and feature an informational presentation with a question-

and-answer period to follow. 

The Licensed Contractors Assistance Program was created to meet and serve the needs of licensed 

contractors interested in making a change to their license. The program will provide information on available 

resources and forms accessible on the Board’s website, and will guide contractors on how and when to notify 

the Board on certain changes to their license, including address, name, principals, qualified individuals, etc.   

The program will also feature topics to broaden a license classification, request a monetary limit increase, 

inactivating or reactivating a license, voluntary surrender, obtaining certification of eligibility to receive 

preference in bidding on public works projects, and reporting unlicensed contractors. 

“The Nevada State Contractors Board understands changes occur every day within the construction industry 

that can have an impact on a license,” shares Licensing Administrator Susan Broili-Kamesch. “We created 

the Licensed Contractors Assistance Program to better serve the needs of contractors in understanding their 

requirements when making changes or requests to their license. This program will also help answer 

questions in real time, providing what we hope will be a more beneficial and streamlined delivery of service 

to the industry.” 

To participate in the online Zoom Licensed Contractors Assistance Program, visit www.nscb.nv.gov, or join 

the live workshop every third Tuesday at 10:00AM at https://tinyurl.com/BAPMeeting.  
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Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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 NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  5390 Kietzke Ln., #102, Reno, NV 89511 
      (775) 688-1141  
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